
 

January 30, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 
Dear Representative Barker: 

 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2042 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2042 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 
 HB 2042 would allow the state to recognize a valid license or permit to carry a concealed 

handgun that is issued by another jurisdiction, if the licensee is not a resident of Kansas. 

 

 The Office of the Attorney General indicates that passage of HB 2042 would have no 

fiscal effect on its concealed carry licensing processes or operations.  The Kansas Association of 

Counties reports that the bill would have no fiscal effect on local governments. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Willie Prescott, Office of the Attorney General 

 Jack Smith, Department of Revenue 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


